The adults of
the Willow Canyon First Ward
are invited to

a Christmas
“il-[offy-c(ay” dinner
Thursday, December 23, 2001 b2

7:00 p.m.

(for those eighteen and older)

Dinner and a
syeciaf Christmas G’rogmm

Sign-up sheets for food and attendance
will be available during the Sunday meetings.

Ho }oe to see you there!!!




